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ensuring ‘life in all its fullness’. 

What a busy week it has been! We have had sports day, four class trips and a Year 4 camp. We 
certainly have been achieving ‘life in all its fullness’ at St Peter’s! I have made this week’s newsletter 
extra long to share photos of the amazing week we have had in school. Please pay special attention 
to the final page. Our Year 2 children have been completing the Archbishop of York’s ‘Young Leaders 
Award’. They are currently completing their community project and are kindly asking for small 
donations. Please read Molly’s letter on the last page for more details. 

We hope to see you more over the final two weeks for our end of term events. Thank you to all of 
you who attended Sports Day and helped the PTA to raise nearly £500! It certainly was a great day! 



Year 1 and 4
Geography field work 

Year 2 and 3
Mountfitchet Castle 



A huge well done to Olly in 
Year 4. He went fishing at 
the weekend and followed 
the school vision: ASPIRE, 
PERSEVERE, ACHIEVE. He 
taught this to another family 
and they caught lots of fish! 

Monday 11th July: Year 5 river fieldwork
Tuesday 12th July: Mary Poppins (1:45)
Wednesday 13th July: Mary Poppins (6:00)
Thursday 14th July: End-of-Year reports (and SATs results) 
sent home
Sunday 17th July: PTA Summer Fun Day! 
Wednesday 20th July: Performing Arts Festival
Thursday 21st July: Year 6 Leavers’ assembly (9:00)

Year 4 Camp!



Molly’s letter:

Dear parents/ carers:

I would appreciate your help if would help us! We have 
been making cute Ukrainian bags for the Ukrainians. Do 
you mind getting some items to put inside our Ukraine 
bags? Thank you so much.

We have been feeling sad about the war in Ukraine and 
how the children might be feeling. We want them to be 
feeling safe, welcome and happy. We would love any of 
these items please:
• Creative colouring books
• Pretty pencils and pens 
• Suburb sweets and treats
• Small spectacular teddy bears

Would you mind bringing donations to the school office 
please. Thank you for your time reading this letter. 

Thank you very much

Yours gratefully, 

Molly

As part of the Young Leader’s Award, Year 2 have been making welcome bags in 
design and technology lessons.  These are for Ukrainian families moving to our 
community. Please read Molly’s letter below (the children wrote persuasive letters in 
English). We would really appreciate some small ‘party bag filler’ donations to put into 
the welcome bags!

We learnt how it felt to 

experience kindness and 

to be kind to others. The 

children left secret 

kindness post it notes to 

each other and members 

of staff.

As part of our community 

action project we have sewn 

welcome bags for the 

Ukrainian families living in our 

community. This was not easy 

and took a lot of perseverance!

We worked together as a 

class team to build a bug 

hotel for our Forest School 

Area. It was an amazing 

achievement!

For our community project we are 

collecting items for the welcome bags 

we have made to be distributed to the 

Ukrainian children in our community. In 

English, we wrote persuasive letters for 

the school newsletter asking for 

donations and we are currently 

collecting ready for distribution!


